
 

 

MARKET NOTICE 

SUBJECT: DECLARATION OF NON-WORKING DAYS – THURSDAY 

12TH AUGUST 2021 AND FRIDAY 13TH AUGUST 2021 

 

 

Dear LuSE Market Participants, 

This notice serves to inform the market participants that the market shall be closed 

on Thursday 12th August 2021, and Friday 13th August 2021 respectively. This 

follows the declaration by His Excellency, the President of the Republic of 

Zambia, Dr. Edgar Chagwa Lungu, of Thursday 12th August 2021, the day that 

Zambia shall be having the general elections and Friday 13th August 2021, the 

day after the elections, as non- working days. Consequently, settlement of trades 

that occurred between Monday 9th August 2021 and Wednesday 11th August 2021 

shall be moved to the next business day in accordance with the Clearing and 

Settlement Rules. 

 

Issued: 11/08/21 

By LuSE SECRETARIAT 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


